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Attention Vendors!

Registration now open for Gloucester 

Township Farmers’ Market
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Calling all Vendors!
Last call for this year’s Arts Market!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

March 17, 2023
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Congratulations Officers!

Several officers ceremoniously sworn-in 

during council meeting

	 After 3 years on hold due to the pandemic, the Economic 
Development Partnership for Gloucester Township is excited and 
very proud to sponsor the 20th Annual Business Breakfast. This 
event provides a great opportunity for businesspeople from across 
the Township to meet each other, network, and share in the prog-
ress that’s occurring in the community.
As part of the re-launch of the Business Breakfast, Mayor Mayer is 
proud to announce a new award, the Community Award, which is 
chosen by the community!
Each year, the Community Award will focus on a different busi-
ness category; for 2023, the Community Award focus is “Wom-
en-Owned Businesses.” 
To cast your Community Award vote for your Favorite Wom-
en-Owned Business CLICK HERE.

To watch Mayor Mayer’s video announcement, click on 
the button  below:

MAYOR MAYER 
ANNOUNCES 

COMMUNITY AWARD

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeSVs3EdQZb1a8NHBZMG4ZKf5kkNBk0W_Qu_ob-fyQAt9f4fg/viewform
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M3Iy7U9Snig
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M3Iy7U9Snig


	 The market will take place every Thursday (rain or 
shine), July 6th- August 31, 4pm-7pm Harwan Park, 32 S. 
Black Horse Pike, Gloucester Township, NJ.

 Farmers’ Market Vendor Information
•	 Please note, all applications will be reviewed and considered 

by the Gloucester Township Green Team. If your farm/busi-
ness is selected for participation, you will be contacted by the 
Gloucester Township Green Team.

•	 Food businesses must receive Mobile Vendor licenses from the 
Camden County Board of Health, which will also inspect all 
vendor kitchens. Foods that are prepared in a home kitchen 
will be rejected.

•	 All vendors must be able to provide business liability insurance 
listing the Township of Gloucester as additionally insured.

•	 The number of vendors shall be determined at the sole discre-
tion of the Gloucester Township Green Team. Vendors selling 
one or more of the following products are eligible: fruit, veg-
etables, herbs, baked goods, dairy products, cut flowers, meat, 
eggs, plants (such as annual bedding plants, perennial potted 
plants, herbs, greenhouse plants), prepared foods, and other 
items.

There is no fee for vendors to participate!
For more information and the application, CLICK HERE.

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP FARMERS’ MARKET

Maintage Presents: 
Adult Improvisation and Sketch Comedy Workshop

Jump into a series of fun warm-ups and games designed to ease you into improv 
and sketch comedy! During each class, you will be honing in techniques to help 
establish your comedic timing, understanding the essentials of punching a joke, 
physical comedy, and more! Whether you are a beginner who has never impro-
vised or someone with acting experience, you will learn and practice strong fun-
damentals that will improve speaking skills and foster spontaneity. Instructors 
are from the Riddlesbrood Touring Theatre Troupe, performing comedy since 
2000 in over 4000 events all over NJ, PA, NY, and beyond! Click the link below 
to sign up for the upcoming workshop on Monday, March 20, at 7:15 pm.
CLICK HERE for more information.

https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-farmers-market/
https://mainsage.wufoo.com/forms/mrov0j31cdjizq/?fbclid=IwAR2-yRAfgcy5vxrTjWTej27vQBzNoqzyRed3wMLndoOcVjR9czqDTJkvf44


On Monday, March 13th, at 7:30 PM Gloucester Township Police Chief David Harkins presented to Mayor David Mayer and Council 
several Officers to be ceremoniously sworn in. The ceremony began with an Officer being promoted to the rank of Lieutenant; four Officers 
being promoted to the rank of Sergeant; two Officers being sworn in as Police Officers, and one K-9 being sworn in as an Officer.
Ceremoniously promoted to the rank of Lieutenant:
• Anthony Massi
Ceremoniously promoted to the rank of Sergeant:
• David Vannoni
• Evan Thistle
• Derek Rambo
• Jay Del Duke
Ceremoniously sworn in as Police Officer: 
• Ryan Fink
• Brian Sarne
Ceremoniously sworn in as Police K-9 Officer: 
• K-9 Dixie

Congratulations to the Officers and thank you to everyone who attended 
the ceremony!

CONGRATULATIONS  OFFICERS!



Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Learn the history of one of the 
oldest churches in town

The Gloucester Township Historic and Scenic Preservation Commit-
tee released a video about the history of St. John’s Episcopal Church.

Written by Sharon Mickle, produced by John Brach.

LAST CALL!
Calling all vendors! 

Last Call for this year’s Arts Market and Green Fair! 
The Vendor Application deadline is March 19, 2023.

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER.

https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-arts-market-and-green-fair-2023/?fbclid=IwAR1WA3chgi6Xy4RTpa5COTDagIt32I1ZTii6Sd7-0Jatz7ZTQu-WE0WskWs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qiFObB_U084

